
From: Warner, Christopher (Law
Sent: 12/5/2011 12:32:16 PM
To: arocles.aguilar@cpuc.ca.gov (arocles.aguilar@cpuc.ca.gov);

pouneh.ghaffarian@cpuc.ca.gov (pouneh.ghaffarian@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Gleeson, Jeff

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=J5G3)
Bcc:
Subject: US DOE Request for Customer Specific Billing Information

Arocles, Pouneh - heads up, I just got a copy of this letter from US DOE today -- we have offered 
alternative approaches e.g. customer consent using our tariffed customer consent form, or anonymized 
data, to DOE's contractor, but defer to your guidance and mediation to work this out. Feel free to call if 
you would like to discuss. Thx!

Chris

SB GT&S 0301252
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